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Craig, Sondra

From: Cody Welch <cojwelch@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 2:17 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Email Regarding 24-1068

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello,  
 
My name is Cody Welch. I am a new homeowner to the town of Campbell and have called French Island my 
home for the last year. In regards to this July 8th report, I wanted to address my deepest concern for the 
proposal to the use of the Norwood inn and Suites for a temporary housing structure.  
French Island is a small and out of the way area that does not have the proper resources or infrastructure to 
support an influx of homeless individuals to our small community. These people need real help and using this 
site would help no one. They cannot get help in a crumbling building with no surrounding businesses to 
support our homeless population. There are few stores, few restaurants, and few public buildings/ rest areas 
that are accessible on French island without traveling a significant distance. I am also extremely disappointed 
that in the report it states that a town of Campbell representative was not included in these discussions. If this 
was a viable option to use this building in the way stated, our community of French Island should be 
represented in discussions including ones that require a significant effect on the people of French Island.  
 
Thank You, 
Cody Welch 
(612-968-9309) 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from cojwelch@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


